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“Patient Under Investigation for COVID-19 Lab 
Results are Negative”  

Public Service Announcement 
 

A resident of Cherry County had been under investigation for possible COVID-19. North 
Central District Health Department (NCDHD) received notification that this individual has tested 
negative for the disease.   
 
 North Central District Health Department provides the Center for Disease Control (CDC) 
guidance tips via our website and Facebook pages on how to help reduce the spread of 
respiratory illnesses including COVID-19.  NCDHD continues to encourage patrons of our district 
to wash their hands using proper handwashing techniques, avoid those who may be sick, if you 
feel sick, please stay home, and if you think you need to seek medical attention, please call 
ahead.  
 

COVID-19 symptoms include a fever, cough, and breathing difficulties. Anyone who is 
experiencing these symptoms should stay home and contact their healthcare provider. Most 
people who become ill from this disease will recover with rest, fluids, and by taking pain and 
fever medication.  

 
Additional information on tips for yourself, your family, home, or office can be found at 

the Center for Disease Control (CDC) website at cdc.gov.  
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